
W/C 13/11/23 

Hello families,  
 
I hope this email finds you well.  
 
First of all, a few important dates this week. To kick start Anti-Bullying Week, the children 
are invited to wear odd socks on Monday. In addition to this, Emerald Class will take part in 
a number of activities across the week under the theme 'Make A Noise About Bullying'. This 
will culminate in a Sponsored Mini-Marathon on Friday raising money for Children In Need. 
You are more than welcome to spectate from 10am and children are invited to wear non-
school uniform, spots are optional but trainers are a definite. Sponsor forms will be sent 
home this week.  
 
As part of our Rights Respecting School, we are accepting donations to support and raise 
awareness of homelessness this Christmas. Emerald Class have chosen to focus on Article 27 
- food, clothing and a safe home. We are accepting packaged foods, tins, toiletries and pet 
food. If you are able to give, please can any donations be sent to class by Friday 
8th December. Finally, we are making Christmas decorations for the St Day and Carharrack 
Christmas Fayre. If you have any spare wool and able to kindly donate this to school, the 
children will turn this into decorations to sell. Christmas colours would be appreciated (red, 
green, white, navy, cream). All money raised will go to school so will directly benefit the 
children.  
 
Please note our PE session will be on Wednesday. Choir will also be on Wednesday after 
school. Finally, we are still accepting pictures of the children reading in unusual places. 
Prizes are available for the most creative shots. We've had some fantastic pictures so far. 
Please email any photographs to me or the office.  
 
If you need anything, please get in touch.  
 
Have a lovely week,  
 
Mr Hughes  
 


